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Why have you chosen to participate in The Treasure House Fair this year?
We have exhibited at many Art Fairs over the last 27 years including Art London, Olympia, Palm Beach and The Open Art Fair. We felt it was the
right time to present a show at Treasure House and are delighted to be included this year. 

What are you most looking forward to exhibiting during the Fair?
We have a unique full-length completed sketch of HM Queen Elizabeth II, as well as a working sketch of TRH Princes William and Harry by
Nicky Philipps (finished piece is at The National Portrait Gallery, London) and HM The King by Gareth Reid. All are fantastic conversation
starters. We hope that these works will grab the attention of visitors! 

How did you first learn about The Treasure House Fair and what makes it stand out from other fairs?

We have followed Treasure House as we had a Stand at the inaugural ‘Open Art Fair’. Anything that Thomas presents is going to be top quality,
so we are thrilled to be part of this year’s edition. Treasure House is based in a fantastic location, has strong exhibitors, and is thoroughly enjoyed
by our clients.

What advice would you give to people visiting the fair for the first time?
Give yourself enough time, and don’t miss the entrance area!
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